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January 14, 1980

Dr. David Roskies
Seminary

Dear David:

It will not surprise you to know that we are already receiving

requests for the paper which you prepared on the ordination of

women. As I have said, I feel that all of these papers should

one day be published in a volume which will help us, and future
generations, to understand the halakhic process as it develops

within our Movement.

I am, however, also aware that there are many people who want

to grapple with these issues now. It is therefore my suggestion
that we make the papers available immediately to selected groups.
You may wish to restrict the distribution of your article, and

I have enclosed a slip on which you can indicate your preferences.
I would appreciate your returning it at your earliest convenience
so that we may begin promptly to fill the requests on hand.

on D. Cohen

GDC/cb
Enc.




